
KSD 

District Wide

Visual Arts Project


2023


A school community, 
TK-8th grade and  
staff comes together 
to create a stunning, 
collaborative display. 


Project  
Participants were asked to 
envision their “happy place”. To 
remember a moment in their 
lives where they felt connected, 
valued or seen. A comfortable, 
peaceful place; or energized by 
this feeling of connection. 


In this memory, similar to photo 
form, participants explored the 
details of colors, shapes, and 
textures of their “happy place”.


Process 
The artwork was composed of 
individual panels made by each 
person who works or learns in 
our schools. 


A variety of materials were 
available for each person to 
choose from to create their 
artwork. 


These pieces were assembled 
onto columns for a roving 
display on our campuses. 


All Our Hearts 
Are In It!
Come and see this 
amazing display! 

April 6,  2023 
6:00-7:00 pm 
Bacich Art Room 


